
 

City of Santa Rosa 
Communications and Intergovernmental Relations Office 

637 First Street Santa Rosa CA 95404 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  5/2/2023 

To:          Mayor, City Council Members, City Manager Maraskeshia Smith  
 

From:  Scott Alonso 

Subject:     State Legislative Update: Advocacy Letters 

              

Attached are three letters for the following state bills: 
 

 Support for AB 50 (Wood): Public utilities: timely service: timely electrical 
interconnection. Provided for information. 

 Support for AB 74 (Muratsuchi): Vehicles: street takeovers, sideshows, and racing. 
Provided for information. 

 Support AB 817 (Pacheco): Open meetings: teleconferencing: subsidiary body. 
Provided for information. 

 
These issues met the priorities outlined in the City’s adopted 2023 state legislative platform.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Alonso 
Government Affairs Officer 
 

 


